LWML News February 2021

This month's LWML meeting will be on Sat., February 20, 2021 at 10 am. We
meet in the gym. All women are welcome.

Pastor Tim will lead us in Anneke Hudson's Bible study “Whatever is Lovely”. How
appropriate for this month!

The February service project is collecting for the Orphan Grain Train Back Pack
Bonanza.

Items collected are for needy people within our Pacific Southwest District and
through Lutheran Border Concerns Ministry and 1000 Generations Ministries in
Mexico.

Please bring backpacks, school supplies such as colored pencils, colored markers, non-
spiral notebooks, rulers, glue sticks, pencils, ballpoint pens, pencil sharpeners, erasers,
construction paper, copy paper, as well as assorted size balls and new socks. Items can
be brought to church through Sunday, Feb. 21. Thank you for your generosity!

Mite Challenge:

Pray for the national grants yet to be funded each day as you add to your mite
box:

Lights for Christ Scholarships — Divine Savior Lutheran Church, Zacapa,
Guatemala $50,000 balance

Digital Media Development - Lutherans for Life $30,000

Sri Lanks Multipurpose Building Construction, Office of International Mission
$50,000

District Grant #10: $7,700 was presented to An Equine Endowment/Saddles of
Joy, Inc. in Yuma, AZ.

This organization provides equine therapy to people of all ages and all kinds of
disabilities. The special bond between the horses and clients can facilitate
amazing changes, including increased self-confidence and self-esteem, and can
encourage communication skills where they were previously lacking. The warmth
and rhythm of the horse can help the rider with their flexibility, strength, and
balance.



